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Indy Health

PACE Partner Plan, Indy Health Insurance Company (“Indy Health”)
was ordered into receivership for purposes of rehabilitation on March
18, 2021.

Medlmpact stopped paying claims for Indy Health as of Monday,
March 22, 2021.

Providers that submitted claims to Indy Health for PACE, CRDP, and
SPBP that remain unpaid can appeal to PACE for payment.

Per CMS, Indy Health members were moved to LI-NET with an
effective date of March 1, 2021. They will remain on LI-NET until

assigned to a Part D plan. This reassignment will likely take place on
May 1, 2021.

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080.
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